
Chairman Dembrow,

Please vote No! on SB 223.  I and many other parents have chosen, at significant personal expense, to send our children to a 
private school that provides a Christian-based education.  We also pay state taxes which support Oregon’s public schools, not to 
mention the public officials who govern such important decisions pertaining to our children’s education.  I am deeply concerned that 
SB 223 will adversely impact the freedom with which my child’s school currently operates.  Therefore, I ask you to please oppose 
the passage of SB 223.  Thank you for your consideration in this matter -
Kevin Jamison


